
Building for the Future Plus is a 

brand new initiative launched in 

June 2021. We aim to enable 

young disabled adults to work  

towards achieving their ambitions 

in work, hobbies, socialising and 

more. We believe that we can help 

connect young people to fulfilling, 

meaningful opportunities relating 

to their dreams for the future.  

Each young person is unique and 

so each individual project will be 

unique and entirely bespoke.  

Get in touch 
We would love to hear from 

you. Please get in touch, 

whether you’re  

 a young person looking 

to join us as a partner 

 a parent or carer 

 a local business or  

organisation looking to 

build a relationship 

 interested in becoming a 

Friend of Building for the 

Future 

 interested in helping with 

fundraising or in any  

other way! 
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Work with us 
There are many local organisations 

which are only too keen to work 

with young people with disabilities 

and we aim to enable them to do 

so by educating, reassuring, sup-

porting and encouraging them. 

If you would like to work with us 

and young disabled people, please 

get in touch. 

What we do 
We will use our skills and contacts 

to help you develop your own be-

spoke package and find what you 

are looking for.  

We can help you build social net-

works by putting you in touch with 

other disabled young people in our 

area and through buddy schemes 

with local sixth forms, colleges and 

youth groups. 

We can offer mentoring schemes, 

as well as volunteering and work 

experience opportunities with local 

businesses, to support you to find 

meaningful employment.  

 

 

 

Who we are 
Building for the Future’s aim has 

always been to raise the profile of 

disabled children in our communi-

ty. Through Building for the Future 

Plus, we will continue this by ex-

tending the service to young disa-

bled adults. 

We have spoken to many families 

who have found that once their 

children leave school or college, 

there is very little for them. This 

not only results in the young per-

son feeling adrift and unfulfilled, 

but leaves parents and carers feel-

ing frustrated and worried too.  

Building for the Future has been 

operating in this area for almost 

fifteen years and has built up not 

only a great reputation, but a 

wealth of contacts and experience. 

We are confident that we can 

make progress and create oppor-

tunities for young disabled people 

to help them achieve their ambi-

tions and live fulfilling lives. 

The opportunities are endless; 

they just need to be sourced and 

connected to the young person. 


